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Crime and Disorder Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Crime and Disorder Select Committee was held on Thursday, 23rd 
February, 2017. 
 
Present:    Cllr David Wilburn(Chair), Cllr Paul Rowling(Vice-Chair), Cllr Allan Mitchell, Cllr Carol Clark (Sub Cllr 
Stephen Parry), Cllr Lynn Hall (Sub Cllr Stephen Richardson), Cllr Julia Whitehill, Cllr Barry Woodhouse  
 
Officers:  Joanne Roberts (EGDS), Judith Trainer, Jenna McDonald (DCE) 
 
Also in attendance:   Cllr Carol Clark 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Ken Dixon, Cllr Stephen Parry, Cllr Mrs Sylvia Walmsley 
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Evacuation Procedure  
 
The evacuation procedure was noted. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
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Draft Minutes - 22nd December 2016  
 
Consideration was given to the draft minutes of the meeting held on 22nd 
December 2016. 
 
AGREED that the minutes be approved. 
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Draft Minutes - 26th January 2017  
 
Consideration was given to the draft minutes of the meeting held on 26th 
January 2017. 
 
AGREED that the minutes be approved. 
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Scrutiny Review of Safety at Railway Crossing Points 
 
Members were provided with a presentation which included images of the 
railway crossing points in the area.  
 
The Committee raised the following points/questions:  
 
- It was suggested that Secondary Schools in addition to Primary Schools 
received advice around safety at railway crossing points. 
 
- It was asked whether SBC could assist Network Rail in national campaigns by 
distributing campaign materials.  
 
- Members expressed the importance of warning children of the consequences 
of playing on or crossing railway crossing points. 
 
- It was highlighted that it would be particularly beneficial to educate schools 
children around the dangers of railway crossing points approaching school 
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holidays.  
 
- The Committee noted that Officers were hoping to deliver a ‘Wise Drive’ event 
to secondary schools which included providing information to year 11 pupils 
about the consequences of driving under the influence of alcohol and or drugs. 
If the event was established, it was suggested that it could also include issues 
around rail safety.  
 
The Committee agreed areas for draft recommendations for inclusion in the final 
report. 
 
AGREED that the final report be prepared for consideration at the next meeting 
of the Committee. 
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Work Programme 
 
Consideration was given to the committee work programme 2016/17. 
 
AGREED that the work programme be noted. 
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Chairs Update 
 
The Chair provided no  update. 
 

 
 

  


